
OSCAR Newsletter October 8, 2016 
 

The next OSCAR meeting is Saturday November 12, 2016, the second Saturday of the month. 

 

The November 12th meeting will be held at 9:00am at the back room of “The Kitchen” restaurant in downtown 

Owatonna, located at 329 Cedar Ave N. 

 

October 8 2016, 2016 Meeting Notes: 

 

The meeting was called to order at 9:45am by President Kris, KC0REO. It was held at Crane Creek Park. It was 

about 35 degrees and the winds were calm. 

 

Attendees: 

Alec  KE0IDQ 

Bill  WA0FMG 

Bonnie  KE0IDR 

Dale  WB0PKG 

Gregg  KD0GVR 

Kris  KC0REO 

Len  KE0BPF 

Mike  N0MDC 

Rich  WB0OAD 

Tom  N0UW 

 

Secretary’s Report was summarized via the September Newsletter. Motion to approve by N0MDC, seconded by 

KE0IDQ. Motion carried. 

 

Treasurers Report was read by N0MDC. Motion to approve by WA0FMG, seconded by WB0PKG. Motion carried.  

 

A question about the dues, they are per calendar year, so due January 1, 2017. Thanks. 

 

Skywarn Report: There was no formal report. 

 

CERT: Report given by KE0IDR. Looking at a possible class in February, stay tuned for details and updates.  

 

Repeater Report: No formal report.  

 

Website: The site is continually being updated. Check often for the latest information.  www.oscarmn.org 

 

 

http://www.oscarmn.org/


Fall Picnic: People gathered at Crane Creek Park a little before 9am. We had donuts, coffee, donuts, orange 

juice, milk, donuts, a crock pot of breakfast sausage, cookies, donuts, and some of the best hotcakes cooked up 

by Kris “cakes” REO on the griddle. Plenty of good food and discussion. A couple different antennas were strung 

out and set up, with some contacts made in Europe and the east coast. Thanks to all who braved the weather 

and brought goodies!! 

 

There was a motion to adjourn by KE0IDQ and seconded by KD0GVR. Motion carried, meeting was adjourned at 

9:54am. Respectfully submitted by WA0FMG. 

 

      
 

 

 

           



 

 

      


